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To: Rebecca C. Sagot - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
All Section Heads
Working Staff of Sections
Job Order Personnel
This Division

Please be informed that due to the Order Escalating the Entire Province of Davao
del Norte to Alert Level 3 in the Alert Level System for Covid-19 Responses contained in
Executive Order No. 2, s. 2022 by the Provincial Governor’s Office and the Unnumbered
Regional Memorandum dated January 13, 2022 reiterating the last part of paragraph 4
that states: “All approved travels are hereby recalled and all other monitoring activities
must be done virtually”, the conduct of Year-End IPCR Evaluation and Target Setting for
Division Personnel Under the Office of the Schools Division Superintendent (OSDS)
scheduled on January 20-21, 2022, is rescheduled on February 4-5, 2022.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent




